SAINT NICHOLAS SCHOOL “WHO DO YOU KNOW?” SCHEME

Terms and Conditions

This scheme is only open for recommendations from parents/guardians of
existing pupils of Saint Nicholas School.

Recommendations must be to first time Saint Nicholas School families, your
recommendation cannot have older children already in, or past pupils of,
Saint Nicholas School.

Successful enrolment will, as always, be subject to Saint Nicholas School
admission and assessment policies and procedures.

In the event that your recommendation is referred by you and also by
another Saint Nicholas School parent, we will allocate the “Thank You”
reward to the first parent/guardian to make the referral.

You will receive your “Thank You” reward after: your recommendation is
successfully enrolled, has made a cleared payment for their first term’s
tuition fees, has attended the School for at least one term and remains on
roll for the next term.

If more than one child in the same family joins as a result of a referral only
one reward fee will apply.

A “Thank You” referral reward will be:
Paid on a pro rata basis in line with any bursaries or scholarships awarded

Deducted from the fees of the youngest child in the family from which the
referral has been made.

Final discretion in relation to the administration of the scheme to be with
School in case of any dispute.

New prospective parents must inform the School if they are enquiring or
visiting as the direct result of a referral. The Admissions Secretary will then
write to the parent who has made the recommendation and advise them
that in the event of the new pupil joining the School and completing a full
term with cleared payment for their first term’s tuition fees, they will receive
the following reward: one term’s discount on one child’s tuition fees



